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Postponed Spring 2021 
 

 
Please note that we have postponed the W099/TG59 
conference, due to take place in Glasgow this 
September, until such time that 'global' clarity arises 
regarding Coronavirus/COVID-19.   
 
We are currently considering the options, but we hope 
to run the conference late spring of 2021.    
 
To this end we are still accepting full papers and a new 
set of deadlines will be issued in due course.  
 
Please keep an eye on our conference website for 
updates here and email 
W099TG59.Enquiries2020@gcu.ac.uk  
 
Questions or Concerns Contact the Coordinators 
of W099: 
 
Dr. Fred Sherratt 
Anglia Rusk University, UK 
Email: fred.sherratt@anglia.ac.uk 
 
Professor Billy Hare 
Glasgow  Caledonian  University,  UK 
Email: b.hare@gcu.ac.uk 
 
Coordinator of TG59: 
Dr. Fedelis  Emuze 
Central  University  of  Technology,  Free  State,  
South  Africa 

Email: femuze@cut.ac.za 
 
Information 
 
For more information about the CIB Commission 
W099 Safety Health & Wellbeing in Construction 
is to be found here and of TG59 People in 
Construction is to be found here. 
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